North Lindenhurst Fire Department

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE BOARD
1630 STRAIGHT PATH
LINDENHURST, N.Y. 11757
TEL. (631) 957-2990 + FAX (631) 225-3189

January 18", 2013

Dear Chris Delaney:

The “Homecoming” welcome for LCP
Daniel Concannon was truly an event that will hold
a special place in our hearts.

The escort for LCP Daniel Concannon to
his Lindenhurst home was highlighted with
flashing lights, blaring siring and roaring
motorcycles alerting residents of the community
that something out of the ordinary was happening.
Upon reaching his home LCP Daniel Concannon
was surprised to see a large crowd with his
immediate family, friends and neighbors all eagerly
waiting to welcome him home. The introductions
and opening statement, beginning with the pledge to
our flag was outstanding and genuinely captured
the hearts of all.

On behalf of LCP Daniel Concannon, his
family and myself I want to take this opportunity to
thank you for your prompt response, attention and
special efforts on Tuesday, January 8%, 2013. This
was truly a meaningful “Homecoming” and we
sincerely “Thank You”.
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